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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
PORT OF CARDIFF 

 

 

Please be advised that with immediate effect 
and for at least 12 hours there will be no 

Water supply in Cardiff whilst vital repair work 
is Carried out by Welsh Water. 

 
Any questions/queries should be directed to 

Welsh Water 
 

 
 


